
 
 

News Release 
 

For more information, contact: Emily Conklin, Director of Communications, 817.215.0169, EConklin@nisdtx.org. 
Mailing Address: PO Box 77070 • Fort Worth, TX • 76177 • Physical Address: 2001 Texan Drive • Justin, TX 76247 

 

May 13, 2014 
For Immediate Release  
 

NISD’s Mary Seltzer Named Principal of Lakeview Elementary School  
 
 At the May 12 school board meeting, Superintendent Karen G. Rue, Ed.D. recommended Mary 

Seltzer as the principal of Lakeview Elementary School. 

“It is my pleasure to recommend Mary Seltzer as the principal of Lakeview Elementary 

School,” said Superintendent of Schools Karen G. Rue, Ed.D.  “Mary is a strong instructional leader 

and has a passion for community schools.  She will be a tremendous asset to Lakeview Elementary 

School, its students, staff and the community of Trophy Club.” 

Currently, Seltzer serves as the assistant principal of Northwest ISD’s Samuel Beck Elementary 

School, also located in Trophy Club.  She has been serving students and teachers in Northwest ISD 

since 2007.  Seltzer was a campus instructional teacher at W.R. Hatfield Elementary and Chisholm 

Trail Middle School.  She has also taught at Medlin Middle School.  Seltzer is a doctoral candidate at 

Nova Southeastern University.  She holds her master’s in leadership and administration and a 

bachelor’s in political science from Chapman University.  She has served as an instructional facilitator 

and a mentor coordinator and has participated in several leadership programs in Northwest ISD.   

“I am excited to work with the students and staff at Lakeview Elementary School,” said Mary 

Seltzer.  “I look forward to partnering with students, staff, parents and the community to build upon the 

excellence already established at this campus.” 

Mary Seltzer replaces Stephanie Espinosa, Ed.D. who was named NISD’s Executive Director 

of Curriculum and Staff Development at the April 14 school board meeting.  Seltzer will begin to 

transition into her new role as principal of Lakeview Elementary School this spring. 
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